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TOWN OF CONCORD TOWN BOARD October 14, 2021
Work Session 6:30 p.m.

Highway Superintendent Edwards reviewed his Monthly Report with the Board:

Pages 1-2 are his Highway monthly report.
Pages 3-4 is the letter that Councilman Zittel requested with regard to Viking
standing behind the price of the equipment.

Page 5 is the Valley Fab and Equipment quote for the snow box for the high liftin
the amount of $8,900.

Page 6 is the Viking Cives quote for the snow box for the high lift in the amount
of $10,479.

Page 7 is a copy of the September 9 Minutes listing the items declared surplus
and put on Auctions International. Hwy Supt Edwards would like to add the little
roller to this list. If the Town is not happy with the price of any of the items
going to Auctions International, the Town does not have to accept the bid. Hwy
Supt Edwards would like to add the little roller to see what it would bring; he will
run the bid prices to the Board before accepting the bids. If an item is not sold,
there is a $30 charge. If an item is sold, the buyer pays the sales commission to
Auctions International.

Page 8 is for the Western Star truck. The way it was done was running the
Western Star truck and the box/wing all under the same contract so one check
will be made to Fleet Maintenance and they will pay off Viking. The total price
was $2,000 cheaper than the original price because some of the items were taken
off. .

Page 9 is the warranty information: 7 years 150,000 miles. The truck will be built
in June or July of 2022 and they should have it by September or Qctober 2022.

Hwy Supt Edwards advised the Board that he accompanied a contractor to Community
Park today to look at the shelter roof. A quote will be sent in to Supervisor Drake,



